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Dr Molntyre

Copy to: Mr Wastle
AIDS

Yesterday's meeting of the Scotiish Transfusion Direciors was atiended by
Dr Gunson and Dr Wagsisff from England, Thers was a vory wseful discuseion
about AIDS and Dr Gunson explained the involvement of DHSS at the snd of
lagt waek,

it meens that the document intended to dosuade people at pariticulsr risk of
AIDS from donsting blood was obtained by Dr Gunson from & Council of Burope
maating. He gave this to Dr Walford and we were given the Impression that it
was evantually oon
o be vevised, ¥

Dr Cunson has re~written the leaflet, drawing to some exitent on the Jocument
praparsd by the Bdizburgh RTC; but his draft sppeared to be still in mamseript
and not available for detailed discussion. However thews im no doubt about the
dagire in the transfusion servicen to collaborate fully novth and south of the
Border and Dr Gunson has promised to let SNIIS have hisg lateat version which
may yet be modified in the light of yesterday's discussion. ¥He will also try
to ensure that DHSE consult SHHD in good time before theres is mindsterial
involvemsnt in going public on this subject.

411 the Pirectors present are novw more aware of the complexitydf the imoues
involved pariovlarly in velation to ths wiews of the homossxual commmity, the
seope for misvepresenitetion by the press and the public, and the diplomacy
required in presenting the AIDS issues in donor centres, For example nqbne is
now guite sure as tc whether the proposed leaflet should be for “piok-up™ or
"handwout”, {DHSS were for hendwoui) Nor is the matier of possible distribuiion
throwgh the homosexual community vesolved or even the pessibility that there is
a pesd for two leaflats - one for donor cenitres in general and the other sianted
more specifically to the homosexusl community.

Adppavently theve weva 18 POs brewing at DHSS laat week {although so far as T
underatand thers wers no MPs) so I don't thivk theve is arny doubt that SHHD
will have to involve our Minister and that we camnot rely solely on the views
of the SNBTS,
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